
 
 
 

January 17, 2012 

Via Electronic Delivery 

 

 

Ms. Betty McCauley, Commission Secretary 

Ohio Public Utilities Commission 

180 East Broad Street 

Columbus, OH 43215 

 

 

RE: Withdrawal of Revision in Case No.: 11-6023-TP-ATA 

 In the Matter of the Application of LDMI Telecommunications, Inc. d/b/a Cavalier 

Telephone d/b/a Cavalier Business Communications d/b/a Cavalier Telephone and TV 

Revision to Access Services Tariff PUCO Tariff No. 6 

 

Dear Ms. McCauley: 

 

Please accept this letter as notice that LDMI Telecommunications, Inc. d/b/a Cavalier Telephone d/b/a 

Cavalier Business Communications d/b/a Cavalier Telephone and TV is requesting to withdraw the 

access tariff revision filing in the above referenced case number. 

 

The Company will resubmit this revision at a later date in a new proceeding. 

 

Any questions you may have regarding this filing should be directed to my attention at 407-740-3031 or 

via email to sthomas@tminc.com. Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

/s/Sharon Thomas 

Sharon Thomas 

Consultant to LDMI Telecommunications, Inc. 

 

cc: K. Hoagland, LDMI 

 C. Cranford, LDMI 

file: LDMI - Ohio - Access 

tms: OHa1102a 

 

Enclosures 
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